
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,                                                                                                                              April 2024 
 
 
Foxley Wood Trip on Thursday 9th May  
 

Turtle and Penguin class have been invited by Norfolk Wildlife Trust to return to Foxley Wood on Thursday 
9th May. The children will be looking at what wildlife is supported by a woodland, through doing a range of 
different activities including a habitat trail, minibeasting, environmental games and wild art! 

The coach will leave the school just before 10am and return around 2.45pm; within the school day. 
 
Please send your child in with suitable clothing for outdoor activities. Warm clothes, a waterproof coat, 
trousers and sturdy shoes are essential. Depending on the weather, you may also need to send your child 
with a sunhat and lotion applied before school.  
  
Your child will need to bring a packed lunch and a bottle of water to drink. If you wish to order a school 
packed lunch please email the office on office@foulshamprimary.org.uk with your choice of filling (ham, 
tuna or cheese). These will be pre-ordered.  Please do not order via the Pupil Asset on this occasion. 
 
There is no contribution required for this trip, as it is kindly funded by the Norfolk Wildlife Trust. Please use 
the ParentMail app to give consent for your child to participate. 
 
This is set to be a fun event for the children full of new learning experiences. Please contact the school 
office if you have any further questions.  
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mrs Marshall  
Class Teacher 
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